WE HAVE A LINK ON THE DEARBORN SCHOOLS’
WEBSITE FOR AN ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER:
WWW.DEARBORNSCHOOLS.ORG

IF YOU WISH TO RECEIVE OR CONTINUE
RECEIVING A PAPER COPY OF THE SMITH
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER, PLEASE COMPLETE THE
BOTTOM OF THIS FORM AND RETURN THE FORM
TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE.

WE WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE A PAPER COPY OF
THE NEWSLETTER TO BE MAILED TO THE
FOLLOWING:

Parent Name:

Address:

Student’s Name/Grade:




